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Comments: This proposal has the potential to destroy the historical climbing character that has been so

significant in National Parks and National Forests. There are tens of thousands of climbing routes that sit within

your jurisdiction- you cannot realistically except to be able to individually review each of these in a timely manner,

and in the meantime climbers will either be unable to climb route with anchors that need replacement, or will

climb on unsafe, decaying anchors. I, as rest of the climbing community, urge you not to go through with this

proposal and instead protect America's climbing.


